Meeting of St Ouen's Roads Committee

15 January 2025 at 10:00

Le Chemin du Charrieres Sablons

In Attendance:

Richard Honeycombe, Connétable Daryn Cleworth, Parish Secretary Designate & Minutes

Sally Dalman - Warden, Infrastructure and Environment Department

A site meeting was held at Le Chemin du Charrieres Sablons and Val es Reux footpath, to discuss the following matters:

- Inspect the remedial work carried out by Ashbe Construction Ltd along Charrieres a Sablons
- 2. Discuss the issues with the blockages in the drainage ditch along the same road
- 3. Visit and discuss clearance of the drainage path at Val es Reux footpath

Charrieres a Sablons

An inspection of the reparation work carried out at Charrieres a Sablons by Ashbe Construction Ltd, was considered satisfactory.

Blocked Drainage Path

Discussion took place with Sally Dalman of I & E. It was considered that clearing the drainage path would not be a significant piece of work and it was agreed that this was under ownership of I & E. As such, Miss Dalman would escalate the request for clearance to Tim Liddiard, Senior Natural Environment Officer, for a decision.

Val es Reux

Further discussion took place at the site of Val es Reux footpath. It was agreed with Miss Dalman that the blockage to the drainage path was a significant issue, and she agreed to escalate the request for clearance to Tim Liddiard.

Minutes Approved:
Signed: Connétable de St Ouen